
Wildwood Park Playground RFP 
Addendum No. 01 
 

Project Name: Wildwood Park Playground   Project No.: RFP#21-22-55 
Prepared By: Mark Nottingham  Date: 6-9-2022 

 
Questions and Responses: 
 

1. Question: Is the EWF surfacing to be included in the $500k budget?  
 Answer: Yes, Sheet L1.1 notes this “by others”, which is the playground vendor. 
 

2. Question: Is there a Prime General Contractor that will be performing the site grading and 
preparation of the playground area as well as forming the mound for Artificial Turf?  

 Answer: Yes (Building/Site General Contractor to provide fine grading of artificial turf area with 
 coordination with playground vendor. Playground Vendor to provide artificial turf and any 
 required subgrade material. See Sheet L2.1) 
 

3. Question: Does drainage need to be included in the playground budget?  
 Answer: Yes, a Subsurface drainage system should be provided by the Playground Vendor to 
 connect to the 8” PVC within the play area. See Sheet L2.1 
 

4. Question: Are the planting areas included in the playground budget?  
 Answer: No  
 

5. Question: Are the CIP concrete sidewalks included in the playground budget/scope?  
 Answer: No  
 

6. Question: Is the curbing included in the playground budget?  
 Answer: Concrete Edging around play oval by Building/Site General Contractor. Plastic 
 Playground edging by Playground Vendor.  See Sheet L1.1 
 

7. Question: What is the timeframe for completing the design and installation of the playground? 
 Answer: The City desires to have the design and installation completed in 6 (six) months but 
 recognizes there may be longer lead times for delivery and manufacturing of materials.  Please 
 provide estimated lead times in your proposal if proposed equipment and installation will take 
 longer than six months to manufacture and install.  The City is open to considering desired 
 options if they require slightly more time. 
 

8. Question: Is there a budget to be considered or identified for the design, fabrication, delivery 
and installation of the playground equipment? 

 Answer: The proposed budget is $500k. 

 


